
 

 

 

 

NEW HOPE CHURCH 
1522 Baby Doll Rd SW 

Port Orchard, WA 98366 

 

Doors Open 9:30am 
Meeting 10:00am 

Class 11:00am 
Lunch 12:30pm 

Class Resumes after 
Lunch 

 

June 11th 
Baby, It’s Cold Outside 

With Georgia 
Magarrell, TDA, ADP 

 
 

July 9th 
Let Freedom Ring 

With Monica Bayness 

 

August 13th 
Boo Bugs! 

With Helen Wyrich 
 

 

 

Puget Sound Tugboat Tolers 
June 2022 

Chapter of the Society of Decorative Painters 

 

Hello Everyone!   
As I am typing this, I am finding it hard to focus with so 
much sorrow for the sweet children and teachers we 
have lost this week. I feel the need to pay attention to 
the world around us, but this is overwhelming.  I heard 
this right after a friend's grandson was bullied at school, 
and had kids waiting to hurt him after school.  I cannot 
imagine being afraid of being physically harmed while 
going to school!!!!    
 
Need to move on to something we CAN control... 
 
Enjoyed a visit from Luann Ward, even if there wasn't 
much time to visit. 
 
Would LOVE to have some more (6 or 7) more signs for 
our service project...painted door signs for seniors.   
    
Are we ready for Georgia's class?!   I am looking forward 
to it.  Love tangle, and  
snowmen.  Great combo.  I am hoping we have a good 
turnout.  I do love the  
ZOOM, but sure miss  
the visiting with you all.  
See you all in JUNE!!!! 
 
Helen~ 
   
 

 

 

2022 BOARD MEMBERS 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

  

2022 BOARD MEMBERS 

PRESIDENT HELEN WYRICH 

VICE PRESIDENT MONICA BAYNESS 

SECRETARY NANCY WELCH 

TREASURER BARB BRADY 

MEMBERSHIP LYNN LILJA 

MEMBER AT LARGE NANCY WALCH 
 

2022 COMMITTEE CHAIRS 

HOSTESS KAREN PLANK 

EDUCATION 
GEORGIA MAGARRELL, 

ADP, TDA 

WAYS N MEANS PATTI PETERSON 

SUNSHINE 
GEORGIA MAGARRELL, 

ADP, TDA 

CHRISTMAS PARTY BOARD MEMBERS 

NEWSLETTER OPEN 

June 8 Becky Bayness 

June 17 Judy Childs 

June 21 Kathy Prewitt 

June 24 Dawn Cutler 

June 29 Debbie Gill 

July 11 Diane Caldwell 

  

June Hostess:  Monica 
 

TACO BAR 
Meat and Cheese will be provided 

 
Need: 
   Chips          Salsa          Sour Cream 
   Tortillas      Salad         Guacamole 

Chopped Tomatoes / Onions 
And ???  whatever is missing! 

  
Make Tacos or Nachos or Taco Salad! 

 

Would you like to be Hostess for 
July?  You just need to pick a theme, 
or main dish and others can add to 
it?   
                                   Karen Plank 

 

Happy June! 

I don’t know about you guys, but I am in dire 

need of Sunshine! 

I have ventured into the realm of Patio 

Planting..  Garden on the deck ..  Plants in a 

Pot..  Buckets of Beans..  I think you get the 

idea.  This will be interesting if nothing else, I 

will keep you posted! 

We have some exciting opportunities coming 

up soon.  I hope you guys are enjoying what 

we have lined up.  And with that said, we are 

already looking at the 2023 calendar.  We 

have Cyndy McBride in January with her 

Shara Reiner piece.  I really appreciate your 

flexibility on the scheduling, and that goes to 

Teachers and Painters alike! 

If you would like to submit to teach next 

year, we will be looking for your submissions 

in October.  Please bring your painted piece 

and pattern packet to our October Meeting 

so that membership can vote to fill our 

calendar!  Thank you! 

 

Monica  
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As a member of Puget Sound Tugboat Tolers you can get a real bargain on quality brushes as well as raise 

funds for the club. Scharff Brushes has a website where you can find the price for great brushes to suit 

any painting project for 50% off the list price (no special sales apply). 

Here’s the process to get in on this bargain:  

1. Visit the Scharff Brush site at artbrush.com. You don’t need to open an account because if you 

order through the club we have one.  

2. Review the brush selection and identify the ones you would like to order.  

3. Write down the Series number, size and quantity for each brush.  

4. Prepare an email and enter your shopping list.  

5. Send email to the Ways & Means Chairperson, Patti Peterson, at pjpatti03@wavecable.com. 

Please use “TT Brush Order” in the subject line and identify your phone number, and date 

needed in the email text body.  

THEN: 

1. You will receive a confirming email from Patti including any questions on your order, the cost based 

on your order from the current Scharff price list, and any applicable shipping costs.  

2. No money is required until the order is received; we will send you an email when it gets here.  

3. Please note that if you require the brush order to be sent to you, it will re-quire your payment if the 

postage from Port Orchard to the address you designate.  

EVERY ORDER EARNS THE CLUB 20% OF THE BRUSH PRICE! We hope you enjoy this opportunity to 

freshen up your studio tools and to contribute to the club. We recently had a sale of brushes to two 

members that netted us more than $25! Thanks for your support and have a great time painting!”     

Patti 

 

As a member of Puget Sound Tugboat Tolers you can get a real bargain on quality brushes as well as raise 

funds for the club. Scharff Brushes has a website where you can find the price for great brushes to suit 

any painting project for 50% off the list price (no special sales apply). 

Here’s the process to get in on this bargain:  

FROM THE EDUCATION CHAIR: 
Hi Tugboat Tolers, 
On June 11th, I will be coming to teach you “BABY IT’S COLD OUTSIDE” in the Flesh…. woohoo…. we 
get to HUG!! 
 

I will be teaching the last five Snowmen, however if you have a piece that has more room, I will be 
happy to send you the whole pattern with all seven…or is it eight? Anyway, looking forward to it. Just 
let me know. Also, I will be bringing books and wood pieces for you to look over and see if there is 
something you just cannot live without. (So, bring your coin purses…lol) 
 

Sandy Leflore: 
I’M NOT SURE IF I REPORTED ON THE SANDY LEFLORE RESULTS…. IF I DID, PLEASE BEAR WITH ME. 
WE HAD 14 STUDENTS. 10 @$25 AND 4 @ $35 = $390 COLLECTED. Cost was $325. We made $65 
Profit. Super!!! Thank you!! 
 

Next coming in August is Shara Reiner teaching SNOW PEOPLE. This surface is a Tin box. Purchase one 
now and spray a Primer on the top and bottom. Look through your stash and find a finial that will fit. 
Think ahead because this piece is adorable. It will go on any tin box…. large or small. 
See ya in a couple of weeks 
 

Georgia 
 



What have you been painting?                                                                                                                               

 

 

 

 

                                                                                                                                                                                                                                   

                                                                                                               

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

I want to thank LuAnn and 
Nancy for introducing us 
to paint pouring a few 
years ago.  I am not able 
to sit long enough to paint 
any projects but I have 
found I can stand to do the 
pouring's.  Keeps me 
busy.  I miss 
everyone!  Happy 
painting... Judy Childs.. 
 

Painted by 

Helen Wyrich 

Painted by Mert Gullings 

 

Painted by Bobi Trani 

Painted by 

Karen Plank 



 

 

Sunshine is here if you know of someone who could use Cheering Up 

Georgia 

 



 



 


